

February 1, 2025

Dear Saratoga Town Council

I would like to submit to you my letter of interest to the Saratoga Planning Commission. I have heard that there is an opening and would like the opportunity to serve on this board.

I have lived in Wyoming for most of my life. I am currently employed with Toga Radio as the office manager. I am a retired law enforcement dispatcher. Currently, I part-time dispatch with the Saratoga Police Department.

I am interested in making Saratoga a beautiful place to live without changing the current small-town atmosphere.

I appreciate your consideration.

Warm regards,

Tana Davi